Field Trip
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Dear Families,
Our final field trip is coming up!  On Monday, May 14th we will be traveling to the Star Eco-station in Rocklin.  This field trip will begin promptly at 10am, but all students need to arrive at the Eco-station with an adult chaperone BY 9:45am.  The cost of the tour will be $5 per person.  And due to limited space and small group size, siblings will not be allowed to attend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please sign and return the bottom of this form BY WEDNESDAY, MAY 9th.   Field trip money will also be due at this time.  We are required to pay in advance for this trip with an exact head count, so any students turning in late forms will miss the opportunity to attend!!!!!!


My child_________________________________________________will be attending the field trip to the Star Eco-station.  I will be attending with my child.

My child_________________________________________________will be attending the field trip to the Star Eco-station.  He/she will be attending with________________________________________.

My child_________________________________________________will NOT be attending the field trip.
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